
 

 

Planning Commission Minutes 
 
May 2, 2017 
 
The regular meeting of the Planning Commission of Franklin Township, was held in the 
Township Office was called to order at 1859 hours by Chairwoman Denise Benedict.  Also 
present were Commission members Terry Rea, Raymond Junkins, Dennis Howard and George 
Plavcan. Visitors present: Diana Carver.   
 
VISITORS/PUBLIC COMMENT 
None 
 
MINUTES 
Raymond Junkins made a motion to approve the minutes of April 4, 2017. Dennis Howard 
seconded.  Carried by all. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
The Planning Commission reviewed the Second Class Code on Article XVIII – Fire Prevention 
and Protection and Article XXII – Parks, Recreation Centers and Forests. A discussion was held 
along with recommendations for the training grounds.  
 
A discussion was held process for posting Speed Limits and posting of 25 mph along with the 
definition of a “Residence District.” Reviewed the Speed limit study conducted on Fry Road in 
June 2016 where the average speed was between 30-35 mph.  
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None 
 
ADJOURN 
Raymond Junkins made a motion to adjourn the meeting on May 2, 2017. George Plavcan 
seconded.   Carried by all.  The meeting was adjourned at 1944 hours. 
 
 
 
 
Ramona Junkins, Secretary 


